Raymond Baker is the President of Global Financial Integrity. He is an internationally respected
authority on corruption, money laundering, growth and foreign policy issues in developing and
transitional economies and the impact of these problems on western economic and foreign
interests. He has written and spoken extensively, testified before Senate and House
committees, been quoted worldwide, and has commented frequently on television and radio in
the United States, Europe and Asia on legislative matters and policy questions, including
appearances on Nightline, CBS, CNN, BBC, NPR, ABC, Four Corners in Australia and Fifth
Estate in Canada, among others. He is the author of Capitalism’s Achilles Heel: Dirty Money
and How to Renew the Free-Market System (John Wiley & Sons), recognized by the Financial
Times as one of the best business books of 2005
Mr. Baker is President of Global Financial Integrity (GFI), a Washington, D.C.– based research
and advocacy organization. GFI promotes national and multilateral policies, safeguards, and
agreements aimed at curtailing the cross-border flow of illegal money. In putting forward
solutions, facilitating strategic partnerships, and conducting groundbreaking research, GFI is
leading the way in efforts to curtail illicit financial flows and enhance global development and
security.
Mr. Baker is a member of the High Level Panel on Illicit Financial Flows from Africa, formed by
the United Nations Economic Commission for Africa and headed by former President of South
Africa Thabo Mbeki.
Beginning in 1996 Mr. Baker was a Guest Scholar for the following six years at the Brookings
Institution in Washington, D.C., researching and writing on the linkages between corruption,
money laundering, poverty and inequality. He undertook a project entitled, “Flight Capital,
Poverty and Free-Market Economics,” with a grant for research and writing from the John D.
and Catherine T. MacArthur Foundation. He traveled to 23 countries to interview 335 central
bankers, commercial bankers, government officials, economists, lawyers, tax collectors,
security officers and sociologists on the relationships between bribery, commercial tax evasion,
money laundering and economic growth.
From 1961 to 1996, Mr. Baker was in private business. He lived 15 years in Nigeria building a
group of companies. Then retaining interests in Africa, Mr. Baker did business over much of
the rest of the developing world for another 20 years before seguing into the think tank
community.
Mr. Baker has a Master of Business Administration from Harvard Graduate School of Business
Administration. His Bachelor of Science degree is from Georgia Institute of Technology.
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